
Year 3/4 Spring Term  
Welcome to the Spring term in Year 3/4. The children this term will be immersed 

in a timeline of British history moving through the Stone Age, Bronze Age, Iron 

Age and into the Roman invasion.  

 Key dates: 

13.01.20– Y4HEB Swimming Starts 

07.02.20– School closed for Training Day 

12.02.20- Valentines Disco 4.00— 5.30pm 

14.02.20 -Break up for half term.  

24.02.20-  Children back to school 

05.03.20– World Book Day  

13.03.20– Sports Relief  

16.03.20- Parents Evening 3.30pm– 5.45pm  

17.03.20- Parents Evening 3.30pm– 5.45pm  

04.04.20– Break up for Easter 

20.04.20– School Closed for Training Day 

21.04.20– Children back to school  

 Clubs: 

Change for Life : Monday 

and Tuesday lunch time with 

Mr Norton.  

Mindful Colouring: Monday 

lunchtime with Miss Stathers  

STEM Club: Tuesday after 

school with Mrs O’Loughlin.  

Muddy Boots: Thursday 

lunchtime with Mrs Hebden,  

Times Table Rockstars :  

Every lunchtime.  

 Places are allocated on a 

first come first served basis.  

General:  

Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform for school, including 

appropriate indoor shoes.  Please also ensure that your child’s name is written in 

all clothing brought to school. Year 3/ 4 PE is on a Monday afternoon. The 

children will need a PE kit every week. A reminder that PE kit is white t-shirt, 

black shorts and trainers. Your child should also bring a tracksuit top and bot-

toms (or similar) for outdoor activities. If your child has their ears pierced, ear-

rings need to be taken out on PE days or you will need to provide ear tape for 

your child.  

Spellings, homework and reading books will be checked on a Friday. We aim for 

every child to read at least 3 times at home and this should be recorded in their 

Reading Record. We do not expect three books to be read, it can be a section 

of the book each night.  Your child can also access their Spelling Shed and TT 

Rockstars accounts at home to give them extra practice. You do not need to buy 

these apps as they can be accessed directly from the internet.   

Thank you for your continued support.  


